
Parents,

I hope this finds you doing well as we all continue to adjust to new rhythms of life. Thank you for your 
continued patience during these unprecedented times. I’m hopeful that we are all getting into a good rhythm 
as we are moving forward in our Remote Learning Protocol.
 
I continue to pray for your families on a consistent basis. I’m praying that the Lord will help us all experience 
the power of the resurrection in new and fresh ways this year as we celebrate Easter in a way that we have 
never celebrated it before.
 
Here is this week’s chapel message: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iSEIwlo9q50
 
I also wanted to give an update on a few academic topics:
•	 We will not be administering the ACT Aspire to middle school students this year. We will administer it 

again next year.
•	 Teachers will continue assign a strategic minimum of 2-3 assignments per week as part of the Remote 

Learning Protocol. If your child is struggling in a particular class please be in communication with the 
teacher of the class, or with me personally.

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.
 

With appreciation,

Robby Davis
MS Principal


